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•     BUSY IN MINISTRY  
We seem to be staying busy with both the Meal Ministry and the Womens 
Life House.  People coming and people going. The Meal Ministry numbers 
are beginning to rise with the warming of the weather. The Womens Life 
House is seeing women come as others are transitioning out and into their 
own apartments. Things are busy. And, as things with these ministries 
keep us busy, we’ve also began to work on the space above the Meal 
Ministry. 
 
This space above the Meal Ministry will be housing mission teams in the 
future: It will sleep fourteen people. When these mission teams come they 
will be helping New Life Ministries by serving in the Meal Ministry and 
helping in the Womens Life House, but before we have any mission teams 
come we need to complete the living quarters. We are planning to finish 
the area by the end of May. We are in need of eleven twin mattresses.  
 

 BENEFIT  CONCERT 
We will be having a Benefit Concert that will support the ministries. We 
will be having two concerts in one day. There will be an afternoon Gospel 
concert with six different singing 
groups. Doors open at 130pm and 
this concert starts at 200pm. The 
Contemporary concert starts at 
630pm. Doors will open at 600pm.  
Tickets are $6.00.   
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